
 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Notice for ALL landings into Irish 
Fishery Harbour Centres 

All discharge practices in Irish Fishery Harbour Centres will 
be in full compliance with Marine Notice 6 of 2020 

In Addition. 

• There will be a separate designated landing zone assigned to all 
incoming vessels by the Harbour Master/Harbour staff 

• All activity during the discharge of the vessel will be carried out 
within this designated area 

• The Harbour will continue to provide Water/Electricity to all 
vessels landing 

• All crew will remain in this area during landing period 
• Local suppliers will continue to provide any provisions vessels 

may require. Provisions such as fuel, groceries etc. will be 
delivered into the designated area 

• Hauliers will be directed by Harbour staff into the designated 
area 

• Full washing facilities will continue to be available to all crew 
and hauliers 

Coronavirus  

COVID-19 


